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Topic 1 – Affected Systems 
 
Topic 2 – Time-In-Queue Limitations 
PG&E supports the revised draft tariff language with qualification. 
 
PG&E supports the addition of Section 6.7.4 as it accommodates phased and complex projects 
with timelines that extend beyond the existing time-in-queue limits of the tariff.  PG&E 
understands that COD changes would follow the material modification process established by 
the tariff in Appendix DD, Section 6.7.2, and detailed in the Business Practice Manual for 
Generator Management, whereby the applicable PTO(s) also evaluate the material impact of 
COD changes. 
 
PG&E reiterates our support for the CAISO’s ongoing efforts to improve and enhance the 
interconnection process. 
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